
Kids Coder Club – Continuing to Support Parents and Schools  

We are committed to aiding parents understand about their child’s digital 
world and also engage coding and ICT options. 

Free Parent Talks – We are now all Global Digital Citizens – 
Time to understand this changing landscape 

“Computing/Coding and Cyber-Safety for your child” 

• Wednesday 5th & Thursday 6th September 2023 at 6pm

• Saturday 9th September 2023 at 11:30am

“Understanding your child’s digital world! Cyber-Safety Find 
the Balance!”

• Saturday 16th September 2023 at 11:30am

Register at: www.kidscoderclub.ie/events
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